
From: Monk, John <jmonk@thestate.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/30/2016 5:14:37 PM
Subject: Re: quck fact change

Got it ... thank you ....
There are some of us who think there's no such thing as a small inaccuracy!

Should be changed on the web now and in print tomorrow

On Wed, Nov 30, 2016 at 3:57 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

John,

 

I was reading your coverage of todays hearing and noticed one small inaccurate fact.

 

Ashley Cuttino is from Greenville not Columbia.

-- 

John Monk
Writer

803-771-8344
jmonk@thestate.com
The State Media Co.
1401 Shop Rd.
Columbia SC 29201
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